‘Happy to Chat’ Benches

...coming to Lympstone soon 23 March 2020

Sit here if you don't mind someone stopping to say ‘hello’

You’ll soon notice ‘Happy to Chat’ benches
across Lympstone village...

Glebelands Longmeadow Road Highcliffe

Sowden End Candy’s Field

Please email Happytochatlympstone@gmail.com to find out more




